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From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent:  Wednesday, May 12, 2010 2:38 PM
To: Kathryn Cowdery

Subject: RE: Docket 100084, DN 02828-10

Thank you for the clarification. We will leave FPL as an interested person.

From: Kathryn Cowdery

Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2010 1:36 PM
To: Dorothy Menasco

€c: Samantha Cibuia

Subject: RE: Docket 100084; DN 02828-10

We should have no parties of record - interested person is correct. Thanks.

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2010 10:20 AM
To: Kathryn Cowdery

Subject: Docket 100084; DN 02828-10

Hi Kathryn,

I'm doing a little catch-up work. CLK received the document mentioned above on 4/15/10. FPL's Juno address
has been included as an interested person in the docket. Please advise if it should be marked as a party of

record. Thank you for your help.

Dorothy Menasco

Chicf Deputy Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk
850-413-6770

Please nole: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records

available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disciosure.
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